
 
 

 

 

January 28, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Staff and Concerned Citizens: 

 

The central administration of the district learned today of the arrest of an Avon substitute 

custodian.  In light of what was reported, the district is conducting a full investigation into the 

matter.   

 

The custodian referenced does not work every day in our district, is not working today and is 

not scheduled to work any day in the immediate future. 

 

I will provide follow-up information when it is available and appropriate.     

 

I remain very truly yours, 

Gary 
Gary S. Mala  

Superintendent of Schools  

Avon Public Schools 

gmala@avon.k12.ct.us  
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